Huia Range School

Term 4, Week 9, Thursday 15th December, 2022
Website: www.huiarange.school.nz

He mihi maharia“fcia koutou — A warm greeting to you all

School Phone Numbers 027 781 2224

06 374 6444

2023 - Staff Up Coming Events

Congratulations to all of our trophy,
cup and certificate winners at prize
giving on Tuesday night .

Best All Round Sports Person
Jay LaDette-Pinfold

Donna Wright Memorial Cup
Jaylynn Richards

Bill Ingram — Service to the School
Dylan Hansen

Rangatiratanga — Cultural
Leadership

Tahupotiki-Wiremu Nicholson-Hauiti-
Osborne

Best All Round Student
Sophie Withey

Dux
William Graham

Congratulations also to all of the
certificate winners at the 2022 Final
Assembly which was held on
Wednesday morning in the school
hall.

Below left to right:
Jaylynn, Dylan, Sophie, Tahupotiki-
Wiremu, William, Jay.

A change of plans has seen a
number of changes in teachers and
year levels for next year.

The final list is

Senior School

Room 2 Anna Peffers  Year 7/8
Room 3 Nadine Britz Year 7/8
Room 4 Jacqui Boustead Year 7/8

Middle School
Room 8 Apriel Davies  Year 3/4
Room 9 Suze Chadwick/

Rosie Roe Year 3/4

Room 10 Lovey Karena Year 4/5
Room 11 Sarah Graham Year 5/6
Room 12 Tania Francis Year 5/6

Junior School

Room 15 Sarah Hilson New Entrants
Room 5 Megan Newell Year 1/2
Room 6 Rozaan Coetzee Year 2/3

We are also pleased to have Kat
Easton and Kayla Walker working
part time to support teachers with
release times from their teaching.

It is also great that Suze and Rosie
have agreed to work with our
tamariki for the full 2023 year.

December

15 - Thursday

STRIVE Day

Final Newsletter for 2022
Reports Live on HERO

16 - Friday
Final day 12.00pm finish

January

30 and 31 - Monday and Tuesday
TODays

31 - Tuesday
Board meeting - staffroom 6.30pm

February

1 - Wednesday
School starts for 2023

6 - Monday
Waitangi Day - school closed

7, 8, 9 10 - Tuesday - Friday
Year 8 leadership camp El Rancho

21 - Tuesday
Swimming Year 4+

27 - Monday
Swimming Year 4+

28 - Tuesday

Swimming Year 4+
Board meeting - staffroom 6.30pm

March

17 - Friday
School swimming competition Y4+

Ka kite ano. Kia nuite ra

Have a safe and happy holiday and
see you all again on 3rd February.

Mere Kirihimete (Merry Christmas)
Nga mihi o te tau hou (Happy new
year, greetings for the new year)

Robyn Forsyth Principal




